From: Morabito, Joe

Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 8:47 AM
To: Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Questions For Superintendent Candidates

Since Conservatives were intentionally prohibited from being part of the Selection Committee, | keep submitting
guestions for Superintendent candidates. We need answers to those specific questions. JM

Joseph Morabito



From: Bev Stenehjem

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 5:53 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Superintendent Interviews

Hello Board Members,
Regarding Agenda Item 2.01 for tomorrow’s meeting (superintendent interviews, April 8, 2022):

| don’t believe you should make any decision or choose a new superintendent until the new board is in place starting in
January 2023.

Also, the candidates should be made aware that with new board members, the board may very well change toward a
more conservative direction- and so the candidates should be asked how they would respond to these changes.

Sincerely,
Bev Stenehjem



